
 

 
 

 

Please be advised that the Board of Trustees (“Board”) of San 

Pasqual Valley Unified School District, bargaining units, advisory 

committee or school site councils, at a Public Hearing scheduled on 

October 14, 2025, will review the Joint Impact Aid Report with Quechan 

Tribe per the MOU and the Indian Policies and Procedures.  

 
Tribal officials and parents/guardians of Indian children shall be 

provided an opportunity to comment on (1) the participation of Indian 

children on an equal basis in school programs and activities and (2) the 

general educational program including evaluations of the education 

programs, the implementation or elimination of any aspect of the 

education programs, and the operation of the education program, and 

(3) the degree of effectiveness of input from the Indian community 

education program, and (3) the degree of effectiveness of input from 

the Indian community 

The Public Hearing of the District, to be held October 14, 2025 

at 5:30 p.m. in the High School Library, located at 676 Baseline Rd, 

Winterhaven, CA. These matters will be considered at such time as 

this agenda item is considered by the Board of the District.  Copies of 

Indian Policy and Procedures BP1270/AR 1270.2 and MOU as well as 

draft Joint Impact Aid Report  with the Quechan Tribe are available at 

the District Office. 
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF SAN 

PASQUAL VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT RELATING TO JOINT IMPACT AID 

REPORT AS REFERENCED IN MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

WITH THE QUECHAN TRIBE. 

Questions and/or comments should be directed to 

Richard Cordero, Superintendent  

at 760.572.0222 ext. 2402 


